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Dear Families, 
 
Northeast Foundation for Children (NEFC) is a nonprofit organization and the developer 
of the Responsive Classroom approach to teaching. We offer workshops, books, and 
other professional development resources for educators on the Responsive Classroom 
approach. From time to time our photographers and videographers go to schools to take 
photos or videotape teachers using Responsive Classroom practice. We use these images 
in our print and online publications, website, training materials, and promotional 
materials. We never publish the name of any student when we use these images. 
 
On February 17–19 (snow dates are February 24-26), a photographer and videographer 
will be at Randolph Middle School capturing images. To use any photo or video footage 
with your child in it, we need your permission. Please indicate your permission or refusal 
by completing this form [link?]. 
 
We greatly appreciate your help in building greater awareness and knowledge of the 
Responsive Classroom approach among educators. And we hope the photographer’s and 
videographer’s visit will be a fun experience for your child. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me at allison@responsiveclassroom.org or 800-360-6332, ext. 
143. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Allison Henry 
Manager of School and District Services 
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